
CPA Committee 
Minutes of Meeting 

July 10, 2006 
5:30 PM – 6:45PM 

 
 

Members Present:  Ann Borton, Janet Chayes, Malcolm Corse, John Lochhead, Martha 
Conant, Walter Goodridge, Ron Sweet. 
 
 
Janet reviewed printouts she had prepared using information from the CPA web site.  
This included how to find information about housing projects other towns have done with 
CPA funds. 
Malcolm reported on progress of School House. 
No information was available on progress of Cemetery work. 
We decided to leave the timing of next meeting to Ann who will call it when there is a 
need – probably in September. 
Janet asked about the update of the Open Space report.  Jack will ask Tom Spiro how that 
is progressing. 
 
6:00 pm  Meeting joined by members of the housing committee: 
Nellie Cezar, Pixie Holbrook, Woody Paparazzo, Ed Lareau. 
Janet gave out handouts and presented data on CPA web site including how to find: 

1. What other towns have done with CPA housing money. 
2. Statement of the law and implementation details 

 
Ann gave out a sample of the application forms. 
 
Nellie reported that the committee is currently researching how to determine what the 
town wants for housing.  It probably will not be ready to ask for funds in 2006. 
The committee plans to meet with the Franklin County Housing Authority to learn what 
options are available through them. Other options were discussed including small projects 
with individual homeowners. 
 
Meeting ended at 6:45 pm. 


